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14th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, Father has asked if we can change the date of Reconciliation 
from Thursday 13th March to Thursday 20th March. If this creates a problem for anyone, please 
let me know and we can make alternative arrangements with you. 
The mass and assembly beforehand will stay the same as the dates we have previously given 
you. In short, the dates are now as follows: 
 
Reconciliation: Thursday 20th March at 6.00pm in church (a letter will be sent nearer the time as a 
reminder) 
Sunday Mass at church for children and their families: Sunday 9th March at 11.15am 
Year 3 Assembly: Thursday 13th March at 9.10am (for all Year 3) 
Class mass: Wednesday 19th March at 10.00am (in school time but all Year 3 parents are 
welcome to attend if they wish) 
 
 
Please note, those not doing Reconciliation are still involved in the class mass and assembly and 
all parents are invited to these occasions. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and please feel free to speak to myself or Mrs Giordani if 
you have any further questions. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ruane 
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Headteacher: Mrs C Ruane 

                          
“We love God, We love learning, We love 

each other.” 

 
 
 
 

  


